
 

THE BARROW DANCERS 

 P.O. BOX 121, BARROW, AK 99723 

 

9/13/2023 

 

City of Utqiagvik 

P.O. Box 629 

Barrow, AK 99723 

Dear Mayor Toovak, 

The Barrow Dancers have been selected to perform at the 2023 Alaska Federation of Natives 

Quyana Night. We will also perform during the convention. We are excited to represent Barrow 

and perform our traditional dances.  

We are aiming to bring 35 drummers and dancers to Anchorage for these performances. We 

humbly request a donation from your organization.  

35 tickets on Alaska Airlines - $365 a ticket = $12,775 

9 hotel rooms for five nights at $180 a night = $8,100 

Per diem $40 a day for 5 nights for 35 people = $7,000 

Grand total: $27,875 

Donations can be made out to: Barrow Dancers, P.O. Box 121, Barrow, AK 99723 

All sponsors will be recognized during our performance. We are always thankful for support from 

our community! Please contact Mary Patkotak at mary.patkotak@gmail.com or 907-350-3174 if you 

have any questions. 

Quyanaqpak!  

Fred Elavgak 

President 

The Barrow Dancers 


